MEtra

547 W. Jackson Boulevard, Chicago, IL 60661 312.322.6900 metrarail.com

August 22, 2019

VIA E-MAIL
Ms. Andrea Gold

RE: 19-FOIA-235 MPD Report - Rt. 22 and Rt. 43 on 2019-06-14
Dear Ms. Gold:

Metra’s FOIA Department (the “FOIA Department”) is responding to your request for information
pursuant to the Illinois Freedom of Information Act, 5 ILCS 140/1 et seq.

On August 15, 2019, the FOIA Department received your request for a copy of your records stemming
from an incident on June 14, 2019, at approximately 10:48 p.m., as you approached the intersection of
Routes 22 and Route 43 (“Request”).

After a diligent search of Metra’s records, the FOIA Department has been unable to locate any records
responsive to your Request. Metra’s Police Department informs that no report was generated for this
incident.

Sincerely,

[ A AP~
Kathleen E. Haton
Freedom of Information Officer

FOIA @metrarr.com
FOIA Hotline #312-663-3642

Metra is the registered service mark for the Northeast lllinois Regional Commuter Railroad Corporation.





